
Department of Biolocical Science
‘Tisconsin State College
Platteville, ‘isconsin
Novenber 2h, 1955

Drs. Joshua and isther Lederberg
Department of Genetics
University of Wisconsin
Madison, Wisconsin

Dear Josh and &sther:

Hilda and I enjoyed our visit with you last Saturday
very mich, TI hope you can get out this way and drop in on us
sometime soon,

I am enclosing some self addressed nosteards so you can
let me imow of any interesting seminars and meetings at the Uni-
versity. “le are planning on coming up next Saturday for Aaron's
seminar. Please let us know if the time and place have been set
for it yet, We hope to see you then.

Sincerely yours,
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Oneil M, Banks
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